
 

 

TO: The churches  

CONTENT: Southern California Spanish Speaking Conference on January 12-14, 2018 

 

December 2, 2017 

Dear saints, 

 

 We are pleased to announce to the churches that a conference for the Spanish-speaking saints in 

Southern California will be held from Friday, January 12 at 7:30pm and will end on Lord’s Day January 

14 at 12:30pm.  It will take place at the Ministry Conference Center, MCC, 1212 N. Hubbell Way, 

Anaheim, CA. and you may enter through 2431 W. La Palma Ave., Anaheim, CA. 92801. These days are 

for the seeking of the Lord’s blessing through fellowship on His up-to date speaking and present burden. 

The messages will be given in English with simultaneous translation into Spanish and the meetings are 

open to all the saints. The conference schedule will be as follows: 

 

Viernes, 12 de enero 7:30 – 9:30pm First Meeting 

Sábado, 13 de enero 3:00 – 5:00pm Second Meeting 

 7:00 – 9:00pm Third Meeting 

Domingo, 14 de enero 9:30am – 12:00pm Fourth Meeting 

 
 At the same time, we will have a Southern California Young People’s Blending Conference in 

the cafeteria of the Ministry Conference Centre, MCC. As there will be no meals or 

hospitality provided there will be no charge for attendance. We recommend to those Young People’s 

serving ones that will participate to serve full-time. For this conference, we have a ratio of one serving 

one for every four of the young people. Translation into Spanish will be provided. The information for 

registration will be send by SCYP. 

 

To reduce the time spent driving and to encourage more blending during these days, the churches 

in Orange County, and the cities of Long Beach, El Monte, East Los Angeles, and South Gate will 

provide hospitality for those saints who live out of the area.  

 

 The localities that need hospitality, please, contact the following brothers with the information 

no later than January 8, 2018: 

Saúl Garcia - (714) 760-2777 - Saulgarcia0@gmail.com  

Mauricio Flores - (562) 316-4852 - Southgatemflores@aol.com 

 

 

Let us pray that the Lord bless this special time with His presence and His up to date speaking. 

 

 

Your brothers coordinating for the Lord’s work among the      

Spanish-speaking saints in southern California. 
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